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Contamination Assessment Repori Addendum

Dear Mr. Gerhardstein:

The Department has completed review of the Contamination Assessment Report (CAR) and CAR Addendum, received
March 24 and May 29, 1997, respectively, and has the following comment:

The Summary of Soil Analytical Data presented in Table 7 and the Tetrachloroethylene (PCE) concentration in soil on
Figure 11 indicates PCE concentrations of 34 micrograms per kilogram (ug/kg) and 32 ug/kg in soil samples 5-4 and 5-39
respectively. However, the soil sample laboratory analytical data in Appendix H indicates reported PCE concentrations of
<25 ug/kg for soil samples S-4 and S-39. Additionally, the PCE concentrations presented on Figure 11 for soil sample S-
3, §-27, §-35, and §-36 do not correspond to the laboratory analytical reports.

Please submit a revised Figure 11 and Table 7 within 30 days of receipt of this letier. Upon recéipt of the correctly revised
table and figure, the Department will issuc a CAR approval letter. 1f you have any questions concerning this matter,
please contact me at (407) 893-3331.

P
.' B(Russell, P.E.
Waslte Cleanup

JBR/gbl/jbr
el -
cc:  Tim Bahr, P.G., DEP Bureau of Waste Cleanup
Rob Clarke, Jr.. MacFarlane Auslev
R.T. Noonan, Amtrak
Robert H. Young, P.G., Emcon
John White, Hazardous Waste Program, Central District
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